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Summary:

George Kennan, State Department official Llewellyn E. Thompson, and Office of Policy
Coordination director Frank Wisner agree that influential private citizens organizing the
Free Europe Committee (FEC) require approval for the project from Secretary of State
Dean Acheson and thereafter responsibility for dealing with East European émigré
leaders will shift from State to the FEC.
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